Library approved for state planning/design grant

LYNNFIELD - The Lynnfield Library has announced that it will receive a state grant that Town Meeting voters authorized last month.

The grant from the Mass. Board of Library Commissioners will amount to \$50,000 and will allow a planning and design study of future options for either a new library building or a renovation.

"This grant represents an important step in planning for the future needs of the Town of Lynnfield and the Lynnfield Public Library," said Robert

Calamari, Jr., Chairman, Board of Library Trustees. "We are grateful to the MBLC for helping us to realize Lynnfield's vision for its library."

Of 28 communities applying for the grants, Lynnfield is one of 19 to receive funds.

An announcement from the library added that because of the funds, "Lynnfield will be in the enviable position of being able to design a structure that addresses both current needs and the library of the future in new and interesting ways."

weekly Kow

Glielix